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House Bill 4682 (Substitute S-1 as reported)
Sponsor:  Representative Penny Crissman
House Committee:  Health Policy
Senate Committee:  Health Policy and Senior Citizens

CONTENT

The bill would amend the Public Health Code to provide a legislative finding “...that the treatment of
intractable pain is an appropriate issue for the legislature to consider, and that the citizens of this
state would be well served by the enactment of legislation that accomplishes all of the following:

(A) Provides more and better information to health care consumers regarding the medical
treatment of intractable pain, health care coverage and benefits for the treatment of
intractable pain, and the education of health professionals in pain and symptom
management.

(B) Provides for the appointment of an advisory body to study and make recommendations on
model core curricula on pain and symptom management for the institutions in this state
providing health care education, continuing education for health professionals on pain and
symptom management, and the integration of pain and symptom management into the
customary practice of health care.

(C) Educates health professionals about the official prescription form program and the
disciplinary process for state licensees and registrants, including, but not limited to, how the
Department of Consumer and Industry Services processes allegations of wrongdoing against
licensees and registrants.”

The bill would take effect April 1, 1999.
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FISCAL IMPACT

The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government.
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